
The Early Birds study group meets every Sunday morning at 8 a.m. by Zoom.  All are welcome 
to join by contacting Paul Klehm for a zoom link.  This year we studied the book of Hebrews and 
are presently doing a video/Bible study based on the book “Surprised By Hope” by N.T.Wright.  
We hope to study the book of Job, next.  Please consider joining us or another small group.  
The discussions are lively and life changing.  Carolyn Clarke 
 


